Reception Homework
Friday 6th November

Maths – Mathletics
At the start of term we sent home a login card containing a login for Mathletics for your child. We can see that some of you have already been busy exploring the site and the activities that are available. Well done!
Once you’re logged in you will see this week’s activities assigned at the top of the first page. Once you have completed these activities the scores whizz across the sky to us in our Mathletics account, so we can see how you got on. 
Only once you have completed the homework activities do the various other games unlock for you to enjoy.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Going forward Mathletics activities will be assigned to your child on a regular basis. Your child has one week to complete the activities set.  Please encourage your child to complete the activity independently (aside from reading the question) as it is important that we gain a true reflection of the areas that your child may find difficult in order to support them in school and at home.  Do not worry if your child does not get all of the questions right, we will be able to support them in class and may then re-assign the homework in order to gauge progress. 
The activities will show in your child’s account from 9am on Friday 6th November.  
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask a member of staff.
 Many thanks
Mrs Jones and Mrs Griffiths 
